
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 5, 2007 
 
 
TO:  Kaveh Tagavi 
  Senate Council 
  201 Main Bldg. 
  CAMPUS 0032 
 
 
Dear Dr. Tagavi, 
 
At its meeting on September 27, 2007 the Graduate Council voted to approve the 
proposal for review of the Informatics Graduate Certificate. The Council submits this 
recommendation for the consideration of the Senate. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this request. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
 
Jeannine Blackwell, Dean 
The Graduate School 
 
 
 
Cc: Sheila Brothers 
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